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IEM Committee

From: Jillian McCleaf <hello@jillianmccleaf.com>
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 8:26 AM
To: IEM Committee
Subject: testimony: ban chemicals that endanger our coral

Good morning. 
 

Scientific studies prove that oxybenzone and octinoxate harm corals which are threatened by multiple 
stressors. Corals protect our shoreline and are critical to our economy, recreation, and fisheries. We need 
to ban the sale of personal care products containing these chemicals! Please pass this bill! 
 
 

Maholo, 
Jillian 

 
Jillian C. McCleaf 
President & Chief Copywriter  
JCMc Enterprises, LLC 
(m) 717|479-1117 
learnmore about me on linkedin 
follow me on facebook 
track me down on twitter 
jillianmccleaf.com 
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